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Dear	Friend,	

This	week	it's	all	about	how	restaurants	cut	corners	(and	if	you	look	at	the	comments,	add	your	pet
restaurant	peeves).	The	food	this	week	has	gone	to	the	dogs-see	what	I	mean	below.	

Amazing	tulips	for	the	April	calendar!	If	I	could	find	them	here,	I	might	risk	feeding	Bambi	and	plant
some.	

If	you	know	anyone	who	is	into	food	and	fun,	please	ask	them	to	sign	up	for	the	newsletter	and	get
a	 treat	 every	 Tuesday.	Or	 you	can	click	 the	 icons	above	 to	 send	 to	a	 friend,	 share	on	Twitter,
Facebook,	or	LinkedIn.

If	there's	anything	you'd	like	to	see	more	(or	less)	of,	you	can	always	let	me	know	by	replying	to
the	email	or	commenting	on	the	blog.	

Enjoy!

Anne																																																																																																																																																																							

Restaurants	Cutting	Corners:	Do	Patrons
Notice?	Oh	Yes!

Do	you	notice	when	restaurants	start	to	cut
corners?	The	Accidental	Locavore	and	my	editor
started	talking	about	things	restaurants	do	to	cut
corners,	thinking	that	patrons	won’t	notice	or	won’t
care.	But	I	don’t	think	they’ll	ever	really	know,
because	people	simply	stop	going.	It	really	doesn’t
just	have	to	be	cutting	corners	–	ask	any	chef	what
happens	when	you	change	a	menu	item	and	you’ll
get	a	quick	reaction!	Read	more:	

Sweet	Potato	Dog	Treats	(or	Vegan	Jerky)

This	was	one	of	 those	 too-good-to-be-true	 recipes,
or,	 why	 didn't	 I	 think	 of	 that?	 The	 Accidental
Locavore	was	reading	a	blog	post	about	making	dog
treats	 from	 sweet	 potatoes.	 Here's	 how	 it
works:	Read	more:	

April	Calendar

Aren't	these	fabulous	tulips?		
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